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Minutes of Bredon Parish Council Meeting held at Bredon Village Hall on Monday 28th November 

2011.   

 

Present: Cllr’s Mrs Alison Palmer, Mrs Gail Whiting, Mr Matt Darby, Mr Phil Handy, 

Mr John Masters, Mr David Newcombe, Mr Andrew Rhodes, Mr Declan 

Shiels and Mr Rob Sly and Mr Andrew Woodward (Chairman).  

 

In Attendance  Ms Shields (Clerk).  

 

1. Apologies for Absence.  

Apologies were received and accepted from Mr Kevin Falvey and Mr Allen Frampton.  

2. Declaration Of Interests.  

Councillors were reminded of the need to update their register of interest. 

3. To Consider Placing The Playing Field In Trust. 

Cllr Sly proposed, Cllr Shiels seconded and it was agreed by eight votes to two; ‘To enter into 

a deed of dedication with the Fields in Trust to protect nominated recreational space on the 

playing fields’.  
Cllr Newcombe proposed and the majority of councillors agreed ‘to pursue Queen Elizabeth the 

second status’ Cllr Whiting abstained. 

Cllrs Sly to investigate further ‘Charitable and Non Charitable’ statuses for the next meeting.   

Clerk to investigate land registry for the playing fields and the status of the play area in Cherry 

Orchard and the open space off Blenheim Drive. 

4. Items For Future Agenda. 

Moving of the Post Box at Westmancote.  

5. Date Of Next Meeting. 

Monday 12th December 2011. 

 

 


